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Gardiner Federal Credit Union Receives Top Award  

for Helping To End Hunger 
 
Gardiner—During the Annual Maine Credit Union’s Campaign for Ending Hunger Ceremony, Gardiner 
Federal Credit Union was awarded for their dedicated fundraising efforts throughout 2013. As one of last year’s 
top fundraisers, Gardiner Federal Credit Union received the first place plaque for Highest Per Member 
Contributions; averaging $2.32 per member. 
 
Gardiner FCU also ranked twelfth in total contributions within the top 25 credit unions throughout the state of 
Maine; raising $11,771.83. Thanks to the generosity of Maine’s Credit Unions, a record-setting amount of 
$513,309.02 was raised to help end hunger in Maine. Together, since 1990, Maine Credit Unions have now 
raised more than $5.3 million for the Maine CU’s Campaign for Ending Hunger. 
 
The Gardiner Federal Credit Union staff would like to extend a special thank you to the community members 
who helped volunteer, donate and contribute to their Ending Hunger in Maine Campaign. Your dedication, 
support and commitment is sincerely appreciated. 
 

 
 

(Photo caption): Gardiner Federal Credit Union Representatives receive their first place plaque. 
(L-R) John Murphy, President of the Maine Credit Union League; Miss Sue Mitchell, Guest Speaker; Stephanie 

Rolfe, Adam Caron; and Luke Labbe, Chair of the Maine Credit Union League’s Social Responsibility 
Committee. 
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